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  Director of Planning and Urban Development



 





                                Penny St. Louis Littell
January 26, 2010
LAMB RALPH W & DONNA J JTS

417 FALMOUTH RD

FALMOUTH , ME  04105

CBL: 013  M002001  






CERTIFIED MAIL: 70090820000141892270

Located at 106 CUMBERLAND AVE

SECOND NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Dear Ralph Lamp:                              




On January 26, 2010 the City of Portland conducted a re-evaluation of the property located at 106 Cumberland Ave. City Inspectors evaluated the property on 08/28/09 at which time you were ordered to submit a building permit application for demolition of, or repairs made to the back side porches of the building; attached is the original notice of violation. 

The City is putting you on notice of existing Building Code Violations observed at 106 Cumberland Ave. These violations require immediate correction.  They are as follows:

1. Repair, remove, and or replace the existing porches on the back side of all three (3) levels of the property 
a. A building permit application is required and must be submitted by 02/09/2010. 

Because this is the second inspection for code compliance, you have incurred a $75.00 re-inspection fee.  Any additional re-inspections will be subject to such fee.  Failure to comply will result in further enforcement action taken by the City of Portland Corporation Counsel, and possible civil penalties, as provided for in §1-15 of the Code and in Title 30-A M.R.S.A ss 4452.

The City wants to work with you to bring this building into compliance with our minimal standard building and housing codes.  We trust that your cooperation will be evident in your meeting the above time frames.

Sincerely,

 Jon Rioux,

             Code Enforcement Officer

CC:  
 Penny St. Louis Littell, Dir. of Planning and Urban Development 
                                 Room 315 - 389 Congress Street- Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8715 - Fax: 8748716 - TTY: 874-8936         


